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A conference was held in Reykjavik on  Thursday October 4th.  This was on behalf on
eTwinning which is one of educational programs of the E.U.  Electroinc cooperation between
schools was the subject of the conference and how teachers can develope their subject of
teaching.  On this ocation prizes were given for the best eTwinning projects during the school
year 2011-2012.  Prizes were given in three categories, playschools, elementary schools and
secondary schools. 
 The project http://aer.fas.is/ from last years cooperation between FAS and Šiaulių Stasio
Šalkauskio Gymnazija in Lithuania about alternative and renewable energy scourses was
awarded the prize for the secondary schools. The prize is 175.000 ISK which will be used for
equipment for similar projects.

  

Comments about the project on behalf of the panel of judges were " The project is extensive
and ambitious and touches on an important subject.  The webpage of the project is
comprehensive and well made.  A good cooperation and  friendship has been formed between
the participants  and mutual visits the each other countries.  The use of I.C.T. is diverse and the
product is interesting.  During the project knowledge on the subject was increased considerably
and much improvement in English and social skills were observed".  
It is possible to read more about the conference here
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http://lme.is/id/363

